
Hibernian Ladies to play home
games at Ainslie Park

Hibernian Ladies have announced that home matches for the 2017
season will take place at Ainslie Park.

The SWPL season kicks off on Sunday with an away fixture
against Rangers, before the team welcome Aberdeen on Sunday 19
March.

Hibernian Ladies are looking to follow up on last season’s
success, winning both cup competitions.

The club would like to thank Broxburn United for the wonderful
hospitality at Albyn Park over the past six years.

Fans can follow all the latest news from Hibernian Ladies
through the team’s Twitter account, @HibsLadies.

The club will also have updates on the Hibernian website,
including match highlights on Hibs TV.
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